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Diane Curran Esquire
Hannon, Weiss & Jordan
2001 S Street, NW, Suite 430 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20009 TO F0lA-84-863

Dear Ms. Curran:

This is in further response to your letter dated November 16, 1984, in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA), five
categories of documents and information related to NUREG/CR-3597, SAND
84-0938, RV; NUREG/CR-3418, SAND 83-1617 RV; and Board Notification 84-032.

Documents 2, 3, 5, and 6, and portions of the remaining documents listed on
the enclosed Appendix H are being withheld from public disclosure pursuant to
Exemption (4) of the FOIA (5 U.S.C. 552(b)(4)) and 10 CFR 9.5(a)(4) of the
Comission's regulations. The records bein
contain confidential business (proprietary)g withheld in whole or in partin forma tion. The disclosure of
the withheld information could result in harm to the competitive positions of
the owners. The nonexempt portions of documents 1, 4, 7, and 8 are being
placed in the NRC Public Document Room (POR), located at 1717 H Street NW,
Washington, DC, in file folder F0!A-84-863 under your name.

Pursuant to 10 CFR 9.9 of the Comission's regulations, it has been determined
that the information withheld is exempt from production or disclosure, and
that its production or disclosure is contrary to the public interest. The
persons responsible for this denial are the undersigned and Mr. James M.
Taylor, Director, Office of Inspection and Enforcement.

This denial may be appealed to the Comission's Executive Director for
Operations within 30 days from the receipt of this letter. As provided in
10 CFR 9.11, any such appeal must be in writing, addressed to the Executive
Director for Operations, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, DC
20555, and should clearly state on tf s envelope and in the letter that it is
an " Appeal from an Initial FOIA Decision."
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We have been infomed by staff of the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
that additional documents subject to your request, in the fom of Franklin
Institute technical evaluation reports, licensee letter submittals, and
environmental qualification correspondence, are located in the PDR in the
various nuclear plant docket files.

Three additional documents subject to your request that were originated by the
Department of Energy (DOE) have been forwarded to that agency for a disclosure ,

detemination and direct response to you.

This' completes NRC action on your request.

Sincerely,

1sO Y/| /
*

Donnie H. Grimsley, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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APPENDIX 11

0
1. 01/83 NEDE-24326-1-P: General Electric Environmental Qualification

Program. (168 pages)

2. 02/04/82 General Electric Engineering Operating Procedure E0P 35-3.00.
(13 pages)

3. 01/07/81 General Electric Engineering Operating Prncedure E0P 35-3.?0.
(4 pages)

4. 06/16/82 Westinghouse Technology Division Test Engineering and Operations
Policies and Procedures. (54 pages)

5. 03/05/80 Neutron Products' Procedure for Special Irradiatinns; Procedure
R 2013 (Revision 0). (9 pages)

6. 10/16/80 Neutron Products' Quality Assurance Prugram (Revision 4).
(57 pages)

7. 06/82 Southwest Research Institute's Nuclear Qualification Test Plan
for the Generic Equipment Qualification of Grand Gulf I and
Clinton 1 Nuclear Power Stations. (52 pages)

8. 11/01/80 Southwest Research Institute's Nuclear Quality Assurance
Program Manual. (267 pages)
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